
Department of Fish and Game 
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER 

Headquarters Office 

1255 West 8th Street 
P.O. Box 115526 

Juneau, Alaska 99811-5526 
Main: 907.465.6136 

Fax: 907.465.2332 

January 14, 2019 

Mr. David Witherell, Executive Director 
North Pacific Fisheries Management Council 
605 West 4th, Suite 306 
Anchorage, AK 99501-2252 

Mr. Witherell, 

I designate Ms. Rachel Baker, Mr. John Moller, and Ms. Karla Bush to serve as designees for me 
on the North Pacific Fishery Management Council. Ms. Baker will serve as my principle 
designee and I ask that you include her on all Council issues. Until Ms. Baker has a state email 
up and running, which should occur on February 1, I will forward pertinent information to her.  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (907) 267-2591. Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

Doug Vincent-Lang 
Acting Commissioner 

cc:  Rachel Baker, Deputy Commissioner Department of Fish and Game 
John Moller, Policy Advisor Alaska Governor’s Office 
Karla Bush, Fish and Game Coordinator Department of Fish and Game 
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